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Mark Isakson Elected to Greater Baltimore Committee Board of Directors 

(TOWSON, Md.) — Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company is pleased to announce that Mark Isakson, 
President and CEO, has been elected to the Board of Directors for the Greater Baltimore Committee (GBC), 
effective December 16, 2024. 
 

The Greater Baltimore Committee (GBC) is the leading voice for the private sector in 
the Baltimore region, providing insightful economic and civic leadership to drive 
collective impact. Comprised of more than 400 organizations, including large, mid-
size, and small companies, nonprofits, foundations, and educational and healthcare 
institutions, the GBC is dedicated to fostering the prosperity of the Baltimore Region. 
 
“I am honored to join the Board of Directors of the GBC,” said Mark Isakson, President 
and CEO of Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company. “I look forward to working 
with leaders across the Baltimore area to execute the GBC’s ambitious, 
transformational 10-year regional economic opportunity plan creating the conditions 
for our economy and communities to flourish.” 

 
About the Greater Baltimore Committee (GBC) 
The Greater Baltimore Committee (GBC) is a regional membership organization of more than 400 businesses, 
nonprofits, foundations, and educational and healthcare institutions. The GBC is dedicated to improving the 
business climate of the Greater Baltimore area by providing insightful economic and civic leadership to drive 
collective impact. 
 
About Chesapeake Employers 
Chesapeake Employers’ Insurance Company is Maryland’s largest writer of workers’ compensation insurance. It 
is a nonprofit, non-stock, private corporation. Chesapeake Employers has served as a continuous, guaranteed 
source for fairly priced workers’ compensation insurance since 1914. 
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